
	Class	of	2017	Acalanes	High	School	Senior	Memory	Frames		
	

	
What?	
A	senior	memory	frame	is	a	beautiful	photo	collage	highlighting	the	life	of	each	senior,	to	be	
created	by	the	student	and/or	parent.		The	frames	are	12”	wide	x	18”	tall	and	need	to	be	pre-
ordered	for	$10	on	the	AHS	Webstore	by	February	1st,	2017.	You	will	find	it	under	classes	by	
graduating	year/2017	Seniors.	Samples	can	be	viewed	on	the	APC	website.			
	
When?	
We	will	distribute	the	blank	frames	to	you	before/after	the	Senior	Parent	Night	in	the	Spring	
of	2017.	After	that	date	you	may	pick	up	your	pre-ordered	frame	in	the	College	and	Career	
Center	(CCC).		Completed	frames	should	be	returned	to	the	CCC	by	Friday,	June	2nd,	2017.		
	
How?	
Use	as	many	photos	as	you	want	and	arrange	your	collage	vertically.		Please	incorporate	your	
child’s	first	and	last	name	on	the	front	of	the	collage	and	put	your	name	and	phone	number	on	
the	back.		Please	copy	all	photos	in	case	your	student’s	frame	is	lost	or	damaged.	You	may	also	
create	your	collage	digitally	online	through	Costco,	Staples	and	Click-Scan-Share,	just	to	name	a	
few.		It	only	costs	a	few	dollars	for	a	12	x	18	print,	so	you	can	make	an	extra	for	your	grad	to	
take	to	college	or	for	the	grandparents.			
	
Where?	
The	frames	will	be	displayed	vertically,	by	alphabet,	on	the	fence	behind	the	bleachers	on	
graduation	day,	Friday,	June	9th.	Please	pick	up	your	frame	directly	after	graduation	day	and	
take	it	home	with	you.			
	
What	else?			

If	you	turn	in	your	frame	late,	we	will	make	every	effort	to	display	it,	however	it	may	not	
get	placed	in	alphabetical	order.	

Frames	that	are	left	behind	on	graduation	day	will	be	moved	into	the	college	and	career	
office	and	can	be	picked	up	the	following	Monday.	
	
Questions?		Contact	Patty	Gonser	bpgonser@gmail.com	


